
 VILLE DE DOLLARD-DES-ORMEAUX  

   

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

APPLICATION FOR AUTHORIZATION TO DEMOLISH AN IMMOVABLE 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Demolition Committee of the City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux will hold a public 
meeting on Monday July 19, 2021, at 4:30 p.m., online via Zoom, to consider the application for authorization to 
demolish the immovable located at the following address: 
 

4500 Saint-Jean Boulevard (lot 1 844 321) 
 
In conformity with the Act Respecting Land Use Planning and Development (CQLR, chapter A-19) and the 
provisions of By-law R-2013-088 respecting the demolition of immovables, a person wishing to oppose the 
demolition must do so by writing to the City Clerk of the municipality, giving the reasons for objecting, within 
10 days of publication of the public notice or, failing such notice, within 10 days following the posting of the notice 
on the immovable concerned.  
 
Due to the exceptional circumstances surrounding COVID-19, the Demolition Committee meeting will be 
held online. Those who wish to attend must request the meeting’s Zoom link by email at 
questionauconseilmunicipal@ddo.qc.ca. 
 
GIVEN at Dollard-des-Ormeaux, Québec, this July 8, 2021. 
 
NANCY GAGNON, Assistant City Clerk 
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